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OBSERVATIONS OF THE COMMITTEE ON ADMINISTRATIVE AND BUDGETARY AFFAIRS CONCERNING THE “REPORT ON THE COSTS ASSOCIATED 
WITH THE PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO THE STATUTE OF THE

ADMINISTRATIVE TRIBUNAL (CP/CG-1859/11)” CP/CAAP-3114/11

In my capacity as Chair of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs (CAAP), I am pleased to report and present to this Committee the observations of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs concerning the “Report on the Costs Associated with the Proposed Amendments to the Statute of the Administrative Tribunal (CP/CG-1859/11),” document CP/CAAP-3114/11.

As the delegations know, at the General Committee meeting on May 20, 2011, the Chair of the CAAP presented document CP/CAAP-3114/11, “Report on the Costs Associated with the Proposed Amendments to the Statute of the Administrative Tribunal (CP/CG-1859/11),” pursuant to the request made by the General Committee on March 11, 2011 and previously agreed on by the CAAP at its meeting on May 9, 2011.

At its meeting on May 20, the General Committee received the aforementioned report and heard the presentation thereon and, owing to lack of time, decided to recommend to the Permanent Council that the CAAP issue its opinion and observations on the Report of the Chair, document CP/CAAP-3114/11.

During the CAAP meeting of January 24, 2012, the delegations recalled that the CAAP had agreed that the proposed amendments to the Statute of the Administrative Tribunal had budgetary implications and that the explanations of the costs were reflected in document CP/CAAP-3114/11.


Accordingly, the CAAP decided to recommend to the General Committee as follows: 

· Not to approve proposed amendments to the Statute of the Administrative Tribunal having budgetary implications referred to in document CP/CAAP-3114/11, and
· To approve those proposed amendments to the Statute of the Administrative Tribunal that have no budgetary implications.
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